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20/08/2019 

 

To SCEGGS c/o Sandrick Pty Ltd,  

 

“The WSC should re-submit the application with estimated water uses for each new building and a plan  

showing each new building with proposed water connection point to existing Sydney Water’s main.”  

“The WSC should re-submit the application with estimated sewer demand for each new building and a  

plan showing each new building with proposed sewer connection point to existing Sydney water’s  

sewer.” 

 

Water Use and Sewer Demand: 

A lot of the wording in the letter provided for case 177550 is standard. The letter appears to be submitted 

by the Department of Planning directly to Sydney Water. The feasibility study for our application is 

actually case 173706 which also uses standard wording. The water and sewer rates have been used in 

our application. At the time of our feasibility the flow values were based on the population of the school 

when these projects will be completed. These values were based on 950 students and 150 teachers 

within the school. 22GL/day potable water and 16.5GL/day wastewater. 

We suggest using case 173706 rather than 177550 moving forward which will likely remove the need to 

have these values added as they are already submitted for our feasibility study. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Rickert 

Hydraulic Engineer 

erbas™ 

 


